
From: Persampieri, Nick  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 4:23 PM 
To: jmitchell@historyassociates.com 
Subject: Vermont Public Records Act Requests 
 
Mr. Mitchell, 
 
Our office has received your three public records requests dated Friday, July 8.  As they were 
transmitted after hours on July 8, we consider them to have been received on Monday, July 11.  Please 
telephone me to discuss your requests.  My schedule is open tomorrow afternoon if that works for you. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nick 
 
Nicholas F. Persampieri 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-6902 
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